March 9", 2020

Dear Customers;

On Wednesday, January 22, 2020, Anita Pease, the Director of the US EPA Antimicrobial Division
announced that the Washington State case of the Wuhan Coronavirus has triggered the EPA emerging
pathogen policy (https;//www.epa.gov/pesticide-registration/emerging-viral-pathogen-guidance-
antimicrobial-pesticides).

Razor Citrus Breeze Il has demonstrated effectiveness against viruses similar to 2019 Novel Coronavirus
(2019 —nCoV) on hard, non-porous surfaces.

Therefore, Razor Citrus Breeze lll can be used against 2019 Novel Coronavirus (2019-nCov) when used in
accordance with the directions for use with the directions for use against Adenovirus type 7 on hard,
non-porous surfaces. Refer to the CDC website https://www.dcde.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index
-html for additional information.

Thank you,

Suni Mc Clelland
Owner
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